
 

 

 

DUBLIN SAN RAMON SERVICES DISTRICT 
Board of Directors 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

DATE:    Tuesday, August 5, 2014 

TIME:     6:00 P.M. 

PLACE:  Dublin San Ramon Services District Boardroom 

               7051 Dublin Boulevard, Dublin, California 

                                                                                                                                    

NOTICE IS GIVEN that on Tuesday, August 5, 2014, the Board of Directors of Dublin 

San Ramon Services District will hold a public hearing prior to considering an Urgency 

Ordinance that will clarify and correct the description, in Ordinance No. 334, of the 

procedures and penalties for the enforcement of water use restrictions and prohibitions 

established by Ordinance No. 333 in response to the 2014 Community Drought 

Emergency adopted on May 5, 2014. 

The Ordinance would clarify that written warnings, as specified in Ordinance No. 334 

which was adopted on May 5, 2014, are not now, and have not previously been, 

considered to be a violation of the mandatory water use restrictions and prohibitions that 

the Board adopted on May 5, 2014.  If the Ordinance is approved, it would clarify that 

oral or written warnings would not be violations. Only after the recipient of the warning 

is later found to be in noncompliance with a Water Use Limitation would an actual 

violation occur. Repeat violators will thereafter be subject to gradually increasing 

monetary penalties, and customers that ignore repeated enforcement actions will be 

subject to a physical limitation on their water connection, and/or disconnection from the 

water supply.  The goal of the enforcement process is to conserve a limited water supply 

for public health, safety, and fire protection.  The Ordinance will be effective 

immediately upon adoption and, because it is making corrections necessary to clarify the 

original intent, shall be operative retroactive to May 5, 2014. 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that copies of the proposed ordinance are available to 

the public for review and inspection at the Dublin San Ramon Services District Office, 

7051 Dublin Boulevard, Dublin, California and on the District’s website at 

www.dsrsd.com. 

 

      By: Nancy Gamble Hatfield 

        District Secretary 


